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Mail in Ballot Voting During 2021 MNBC By-Election 
 

Please be advised that due to adverse weather conditions including 
flooding, rockslides, and mudslides in B.C., there are multiple road closures 
affecting ground transportation of mail and parcels across Western Canada. 
You may experience some delays in receiving mail, and in outgoing mail 
reaching its destination in a timely manner. 
 
MNBC eligible voters who wish to vote in the 2021 By-Election by mail in 
ballot should request their voting package as soon as possible. All requests 
for mail in ballot voting packages received before 3:00 PM are processed 
and mailed the same day. Furthermore, do not delay in completing your 
mail in ballot voting package once received, and return it to the Electoral 
Officer using the business reply prepaid postage envelope provided. 
 
MNBC eligible voters are also reminded that they may vote online in the By-
Election when polls open November 25, 2021 until the close of the Poll 
December 15, 2021.  If you wish to vote online, please click the link below 
and follow the instructions provided: 
 
https://www.onefeather.ca/nations/mnbc 
 
If you have further questions regarding the election, please contact me at 1-
855-923-3006 or support@onefeather.ca 
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